
Circular No. P-01/22                                                                                                    Dated:04.04.2022.  
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 

BRS NAGAR LUDHIANA 
Dear Parents  

Greetings from DAV, BRS Nagar 

I am pleased to share with you that we welcomed our students on the first day of 
a landmark year of the school! Today marks the beginning of the 40th session of 
this prestigious institute. We started the new session with a special hawan with 
the students of classes I and II, who will watch the school entering its Golden 
Jubilee year 10 years from now. 

We are committed to make every child’s school journey the most memorable one. 
We will continue to deliver the best for the holistic growth of our students and do 
everything in our might to take our society towards the ideal that we want it to 
be. We always seek the full support of our parents in all our endeavours. 

With students coming back to the school, life is back on the campus. The students 
are happy attending the school, and getting an opportunity to meet their teachers 
and classmates in person. In order to maintain proper dispersal of the students 
going with parents, school has assigned different gates to the students, as 
detailed below -  

CLASSES Assigned School Gate  
Class III to class V all sections Gate no. 3 (Temple side) 
Class VI to class VIII all sections Gate no. 4. (Canal side) 
Class IX and X all sections  Gate no. 1 (Main Gate) 

 

Parents are requested to follow one way traffic outside the school. 

Please avoid parking the cars in a haphazard manner. 

Please give right of way to the school buses and avoid congestion. 

Please wear helmet on two wheelers, and seat belt in the cars. 

 Let’s follow the traffic norms and set a good example for the youngsters to 
emulate.  

Educationally Yours  

Jaswinder K Sidhu 

Principal 


